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PUBLIC NOTICE
City of Lake City

 The City of Lake City will file an 
application with the USDA Rural De-
velopment for financial assistance to 
purchase a new Police Vehicle. A 
public meeting for comments will 
be held at 5:00 pm on March 21 at 
Lake City City Hall, 105 N Center St 
to discuss the proposed project and 
to provide the opportunity for public 
comment.


